
 
 
 
 

Delegated Decisions by Cabinet Member for Transport 
 

Thursday, 2 September 2010 at 10.00 am at County Hall 
 
 
 
 

Schedule of Addenda 
 

2. Questions from County Councillors  
 QUESTION FROM COUNCILLOR FOOKS 

‘Residents in some parts of the North Summertown CPZ, particularly the 
roads in Cutteslowe furthest from the Banbury Road, are finding that the 
restrictions provide no benefits but only bureaucracy and unnecessary 
restrictions on their own parking arrangements. When does Cllr Rose expect 
resources to be available to look at ways to reduce the impact on residents of 
the North Summertown CPZ whilst still retaining the policy objective of 
discouraging commuters from parking in the area? Commuter parking was, in 
fact, not an issue in much of the zone.' 

Reply from Councillor Rodney Rose, Cabinet Member for Transport 

“Councillor Fooks will be aware of the pressures on resources that the County 
Council currently faces which will get worse before they get better. As part of the 
budget planning process we are looking at how we can achieve a 40% revenue 
reduction. A reduction on this scale will have implications across the council. At this 
time therefore we are not able to commit staff resources to further CPZ reviews.” 

 

3. Petitions and Public Address  

The Cabinet Member for Transport has agreed requests to speak from the following: 
 
Councillor David Turner, Shadow Cabinet Member for Transport 
 
Item 5 – Speed Limit Review 
Mr. George Dick, local resident 
Councillor Zoe Patrick, as local Member 
 
Item 6 – Central Oxford CPZ 
Mr. Michael Hocken 
 
Item 7 – Headington North East CPZ 
Councillor Roz Smith, as local Member 
 

 



 

 


